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Technology Department Update

OVERVIEW OF PAST MONTH:

1.

The Asset Management RFP review committee has chosen our finalist after a busy few
weeks of demos and internal discussion. | feel we have made good progress to this
point and need to keep the momentum moving and get more buy-in from the Ops
people to make this a success in the long run. Ryan and Brian were both involved in
the demos and in the selection process to help with this.

There are only 4 meters that have yet to be located and mapped for the GIS in
Promontory. It has been a very productive summer for Kadin with all the field work and
helping Sam with all the Lead Service Line updates and data mining and storing. We
will be posting a public facing Lead Service Line map through ESRI even though the
District is not required to have this due to our size.

With winter quickly approaching we are trying to wrap up various SCADA items where
access will become an issue. We have had several issues with pumps and power but
have resolved those quickly and efficiently.

. The Floating Solar Array and Net meter are finally active! The photos below are from

this week when the inverters got turned on and the first electricity was being pushed to
the grid. Thank you to the Board for your support on this project.







